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Bealings School                                                                       
01473 622376
9th December 2020
Dear Parents/carers,

For Years 1 and 2.

A technology plea! As part of the festive fun we enjoy a Christmas film. During the building work in the hall the old projector was removed and now won’t be replaced until the new year.

We were wondering if anyone has a suitable projector that could be set up next week. If you could help out, please contact the office.

Thank You!
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